
 

 

 

Welcome!, 

We, your neighbors, would like to say “hi” and welcome you to the Meadow Ridge 
Estates (MRE) community. We have a Home Owners Association (HOA) along with 
some regulations and guidelines that help to avoid having out of the ordinary things 
appear and to maintain the value of our growing subdivision. For your convenience a 
copy of them is attached. Please keep in mind that if it takes more than a few minutes to 
put it together or install it on the outside of your home it’s likely covered some place in 
a regulation or guideline. Any questions or submissions can be sent to 

Meadow.Ridge.Estates.HOA@Gmail.com. 

Many of the folks that call MRE home share information via the “Meadow Ridge Van 
Buren” Facebook page. Does that sound interesting? Just submit a request to join! In 
closing, if you have any questions kindly contact any HOA Board member or drop an 

email to Meadow.Ridge.Estates.HOA@Gmail.com.  

Sincerely,  

Michael Cousino 
President 
Meadow Ridge Estates Home Owner’s Association 


